News from Jill Ball in Ecuador 

For more information please see: http://www.cafonline.org/charityprofile/liatecuador
Dear All

You will be glad to know that Jill has just recently returned to Santo Domingo from a well-earned holiday visiting her sister in Australia. She plans to write an up-to-date Prayer & Newsletter fairly soon, but in the meantime, as an aid to your ongoing regular prayer for Life in Abundance (Ecuador) Trust, both here in the UK and for Jill in Ecuador, we have attached a Prayer Diary which w hope you will find helpful. Please feel free to use this aid in any way you wish. If you print it on both sides of a sheet, it can be folded in 4 and used as a bookmark. There is a section for each day of the week.

We have been able to write this ourselves, having seen the work and needs first-hand and got to know the people involved while we were visiting Ecuador at the end of last year.

We brought back a new DVD of the work of Vida en Abundancia (LIAT in

Spanish!), and a DVD of the work of Paz y Esperanza (Peace and Hope) who we will be partnering with in the development of the woman's' project. We also brought back our own pictures and film of our experiences from which we hope soon to make our own DVDs showing the sights and sounds of Ecuador - a truly beautiful country! We hope to visit some of the LIAT supporting churches in the UK this year, and to present this material. If you would like us to visit your church, please discuss this with your church leadership and let us know as soon as possible so we can plan our itinerary in terms of dates, times, routes and destinations.

We look forward to hearing form some of you. In the meantime, we thank you for your continued interest and support, both in prayer and financially, for this important work.

God bless you all!

Andrew & Avril

